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STUDENT-CONVEYED COMMUNICATIONS 

 

The Board of Education believes that frequent communication between schools and parents is an 

important element in encouraging parental involvement in the education of their children.  

 

One mode of achieving such communication is the use of students to convey communications from 

school to home. To that end, the Board adopts the following criteria: 

 

• Communications conveyed by students shall be neutral. Communications shall be informational 

in nature and shall not represent an editorial or promotional view of the sending individual(s), 

groups or organizations. 

 

• Students shall not be asked to convey communications from other than the school or school-

affiliated groups such as school clubs, school organizations or PTOs that have the pre-approval of 

the building principal. 

 

• The Superintendent of Schools or designee may from time to time approve communications from 

community-based organizations when he/she deems it to be in the best interest of students and/or 

parents. 
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